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An article by Michael Elkon entitled “Best Practices For ‘Bring Your Own Device’ Policies,” was

published in Risk Management Construction Executive Magazine and on Blog.SHRMAtlanta.org.

Michael explained that bring your own device situations are becoming increasingly common for

employers.

Employers can save money when they are not providing electronic devices to their employees,

Michael wrote. BYOD situations also benefit employees, as they often prefer to link up their own

devices to a work system, creating a little node of personalization in an environment that they do not

otherwise control.
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